
 

 

 
19-21 Broad Street | St Helier 
Jersey | JE2 3RR 
 
 
Sent to retailers and representative  
bodies by email 
 
 
14 June 2024 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
 

Future ban on the sale and supply of single use vapes in Jersey 

 

The consultation to understand the impact of a ban on the sale and supply of single use vapes 

closed on 9 May 2024 and I would like to thank you for your contribution if you provided a 

response. 

 

I will now be moving forward with the work necessary to support the proposed ban.  

 

It is my intention to bring this before the States Assembly for debate and agreement in the 

autumn, with a view to the ban on single use vapes coming into effect in April 2025. 

 

I hope that this letter sets out my plans and by doing so, provides you with advance notice to 

support any preparations you may need to make. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Connétable Andy Jehan                                                       
Minister for Infrastructure 

 


